Dear Sir, 

I write to express my concern in relation to those detained in SARS Awkuzu. Amnesty International has documented cases where people have been tortured by police in SARS Awkuzu. Detainees have also been held without charge and denied access to a legal representative or a person of choice, all in violation of the Nigerian Constitution, as well as international human rights law standards. 

I urge the police to therefore comply and: 

· Stop the use of torture in SARS and ensure that those          

           responsible are brought to justice; 

· Release detainees or charge them with an internationally recognized crime; 

· Allow access to families, lawyers and medical care. 

Yours sincerely,
Head of Detention Facility 

SARS Headquarters, 

Awkuzu Junction,

 Onitsha/Enugu Expressway, 

Awkuzu, 

Anambra State, 

Nigeria 

